
 

     ST. MARY   PESHTIGO 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  October 18, 2020     
 

The Catholic Parish Communities of 

 PASTORAL TEAM FOR BOTH PARISHES                                           
                                                                                                                     

   Fr. Jesus (Jess) Bascuna Berdol, Administrator            Deacon Chuck Schumacher    
   Cell:  920-604-0410  Off Mondays                                        Cell:  920-572-0193  or  Home:  715-582-3731    
   Debby Meunier, Faith Formation Coordinator                 Jeff Leslie, Youth Minister                                           
   Office:  715-582-4897  or  Cell: 715-923-4938                      Cell:    715-587-7144 
   Email:  debra.meunier.faithformation@gmail.com                 Email:  JLeslie@holyfamparish.com 
                                           Web Site: www.stmaryjosephedwardparish.org 
 

   St. Mary Parish                                                       SS. Joseph & Edward Parish               
   Church:  171 S Wood Avenue • Peshtigo, WI 54157         Church & Office:   3308 County Rd G 
   Office:    141 S Wood Avenue • Peshtigo, WI 54157                                        Porterfield, WI 54159  
   Hours:     Mon-Thurs, 9:00am-Noon                           Hours:     Office Closed Until Further Notice 
   Phone:    715-582-3876                                             Phone:   715-789-2254 • Fax: 715-789-2293 

 
   Email:     st.marypeshtigo@gmail.com                       Email:    ssjosephedward@gmail.com 
   Support Staff                                                                  Support Staff       
   Barbara Trempe, Admin Assistant………715-582-3876            Dawn Nelezen, Admin Assistant/Bookkeeper 
   Debbie Sievert, Bookkeeper………………715-582-4899             ……………………………………………………715-789-2254 
   Carolyn McGuire, RCIA……………………..715-923-4053             
   Jane Monfils, Janitorial Worker                                            Jill Leslie, Janitorial Worker 
   Jim Denowski, Maintenance……………...715-938-6436  
 

     
 

                  MASS TIMES                              
                    Saturday:        4:30pm  
                    Sunday:         10:00am  
                   Wednesday:   12:30pm  
                   Friday:            8:30am 

      SS. JOSEPH  
      & EDWARD   WALSH  

                  MASS TIMES                                                             
                  Sunday:    8:00am                          
                  Tuesday:   8:30am                                            
                  Thursday:  8:30am                                 



WEEKLY SCHEDULES 

MASS INTENTIONS  
Saturday, October 17 at St. Mary   
4:30pm  †Michael Harper by Carolyn Harper 
 

Sunday, October 18 at SS. Joseph & Edward 
8:00am   †Curt Hass by Shelley Wright 
Sunday, October 18 at St. Mary 
10:00am †Christine Wiedemeier by Hubert Wiedemeier 
 

Tuesday, October 20 at SS. Joseph & Edward  
 8:30am  †Joan Krukowski by Shelley Wright 
 

Wednesday, October 21 at St. Mary     
12:30pm †Kathryn Davis by Family 
                

Thursday, October 22 at SS. Joseph & Edward  
8:30am   †Anne Warchol by Enne Warchol Estate 
 

Friday, October 23 at St. Mary 
8:30am   †Tom Perszyk by Helen Duquaine 
                

Saturday, October 24 at St. Mary  
4:30pm   †Omer & Frances Fritz by Carola Fritz 
 

Sunday, October 25 at SS. Joseph & Edward  
8:00am   †Erv & Joan Krukowski  
                by Sr. Helen Plum, SSND 
Sunday, October 25 at St. Mary                         
10:00am †Clifford & LaVerne Klimek by Family 

                              IN REMEMBRANCE 
 

   The Sanctuary Light St. Mary for the  
 week of October 18-24 is in memory of 

 

                     Rodger & Marjorie Eklund & 
                    Joseph & Evelyn Michalski. 
 

               Donated by Richard & Judy Michalski 

RECONCILIATION 
Call Fr. Jess at 920-604-0410 for appointment.   

LITURGICAL MINISTERS  OCTOBER 24 & 25 
Ministers of Communion 
4:30pm………………………………..Fr. Jess, Deacon Chuck 
8:00am………………………………..Fr. Jess, Deacon Chuck 
10:00am………………………………Fr. Jess, Deacon Chuck 
Ushers 
8:00am…………….…………Will Labunski, Bernie McVane 
Lectors 
4:30pm……………………………………..Kathy Wills Vorpahl 
8:00am…………………………………………………...Ray Dura 
10:00am…………………………………………….Terry Gardon 

                                  PRAYER INTENTIONS 
 

   The Sanctuary Light at SS. Joseph & Edward 
         for the week of October 18-24 is for 
 

Jeannine Gale On Her Birthday Celebration         
                       & For Healing. 
 

                                                                                    Donated by Judy Boegler 

October—Month Of The Holy Rosary 
The rosary will be prayed at St. Mary Parish  
at 1:00pm each day of October for the 
end of the pandemic. It will be live on the  
St. Mary Facebook page and recorded for  
at-home participation. A week-to-week schedule for 
rosary leaders will be posted in both parishes. Please 
call Deb Meunier at 715-923-4938 if you can be one 
of the prayer leaders. Whether at church or at home, 
please join in prayer!  

Spiritual Communion Prayer 
My Jesus,  
I believe that you are present in the most 
Blessed Sacrament. I love You above all 
things and I desire to receive You into my soul. Since 
I cannot now receive You sacramentally, come at least 
spiritually into my heart. I embrace You as if You were 
already there, and unite myself wholly to You. Never 
permit me to be separated from You. Amen. 

           READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Sun:    Is 45:1, 4-6/ 
          Ps 96:1, 3, 4-5, 7-8, 9-10 [7b]/ 
          1 Thes 1:1-5b/Mt 22:15-21 
Mon:   Eph 2:1-10/Ps 100:1b-2, 3, 4ab, 4c-5 [3b]/ 
          Lk 12:13-21  
Tues:  Eph 2:12-22/ 
          Ps 85:9ab-10, 11-12, 13-14 [cf. 9]/Lk 12:35-38 
Wed:  Eph 3:2-12/Is 12:2-3, 4bcd, 5-6 [cf. 3]/ 
          Lk 12:39-48   
Thur:  Eph 3:14-21/Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 11-12, 18-19 [5b]/  
          Lk 12:49-53  
Fri:      Eph 4:1-6/Ps 24:1-2, 3-4ab, 5-6 [cf. 6]/                     
          Lk 12:54-59 
Sat:    Eph 4:7-16/Ps 122:1-2, 3-4ab, 4cd-5 [1]/ 
          Lk 13:1-9   
Sun:   Ex 22:20-26/Ps 18:2-3, 3-4, 47, 51 [2]/ 
          1 Thes 1:5c-10/Mt 22:34-40   

          SAINTS & SPECIAL OBSERVANCES 
Sun:   29th Sunday in Ordinary Time;  
          World Mission Sunday 
Mon:   Sts. John de Brébeuf and Isaac Jogues, Priests,  
            and Companions, Martyrs 
Tues:  St. Paul of the Cross, Priest 
Thur:  St. John Paul II, Pope 
Fri:     St. John of Capistrano, Priest 
Sat:    St. Anthony Mary Claret, Bishop  
Sun:   30th Sunday in Ordinary Time;  
          Priesthood Sunday 



OUR PARISH COMMUNITIES 
               FROM THE DESK OF FR. JESS BERDOL                          

               The common theme of today’s readings is the nature of our obligations to God and to our country.  
               The readings show us how, with God’s help, we can be ideal citizens of both earth and Heaven. In the       
               first reading, Isaiah the prophet foretells how, unintentionally, the policies of the great Persian  
Emperor Cyrus will be made part of God’s saving plan for His chosen people. Today’s Responsorial Psalm (Ps 96) 
reminds us that when people put God’s Kingdom first, everyone benefits. In the second reading, Paul praises his 
converts in Thessalonica for their fidelity to God and to Christ His Son, “our Lord Jesus Christ,” and for their 
practice, with the help of the Holy Spirit, of the Theological virtues of Faith, Hope and Charity.  
 

In the Gospel, Jesus escapes from the trap in the question, “Is it lawful to pay the census tax to Caesar or not?” 
by stating, “Repay to Caesar what belongs to Caesar and to God what belongs to God.”  With this answer, Jesus 
reminds his questioners that, if they are so concerned and careful about paying taxes to the state, they should 
be much more concerned and careful about their service to God and their obligations to Him as their Creator and 
Lord. We fulfill our duties to our country by loyally obeying the just laws of the State and working for the welfare 
of all citizens. We become good Heavenly citizens by obeying God’s laws. 
 

We need to “give to Caesar what is Caesar’s”:  How? It is the duty of Christians, as citizens of the country, to pay 
for the services and the privileges that government provides, like paved roads, police and fire departments, 
banks, schools, and other necessities. If we refuse to pay taxes, how will these needs be met? Another way of 
“giving to Caesar what is Caesar’s” is to participate actively in the running of the government, electing the most 
suitable candidates and influencing them through frequent contacts. Third, we must submit to the civil           
authorities and respect the just laws of our country in order to live in peace. As loyal citizens, we must also see 
to it that our elected representatives are faithful in maintaining law and  order in the country and in promoting 
the welfare of all its citizens without violating God’s laws. 
 

We need to “give to God what is God’s.” How? Since everything is God’s, we must give ourselves to Him 100%, 
not just 10% on Sundays. We should be generous in fulfilling our Sunday obligations, and we should find time 
every day for prayer and worship in the family, for the reading of the Bible and the proper training of our      
children in Faith and morals. We are invited each year to make a stewardship of our financial offering to the local 
church for the coming year. Our contribution to the parish church should be an expression of our gratitude to 
God, giving back to God all that He has given us. Active participation in the various ministries of the parish is an 
offering to God of our time and talents, yet another way of giving to God His due, our whole self. 

        

Please Pray the  ST. MICHAEL PRAYER daily  
for the needs of the parish and the nation. 
 

                     Saint Michael the Archangel,   
                     defend us in battle, be our defense   
                     against the wickedness and snares of  
                     the devil. May God rebuke him, we  
                     humbly pray; and do thou, O Prince   
                     of the heavenly host, by the power of               
                     God, thrust into hell Satan and the  
other evil spirits who prowl about the world for the             
ruin of souls. Amen.   

            Dispensation From The Obligation                           
                      To Attend  Sunday Mass  
      

 On Monday, October 5, Bishop Ricken reinstated the    
 dispensation from the obligation to attend Sunday    
 Mass in the diocese until further notice. Even with  
 the reinstatement, we will continue to celebrate the   
 Mass publicly every weekend for those who are able   
 to attend and willing to strictly follow the proper  
 health protocols. During this time of increased  
 infection, our parish will to be even more vigilant in   
 observing the health protocols shared in the diocesan   
 guidelines to prevent the spread of disease and allow   
 as many people as is safe to come to Mass without  
 fear of infection. The wearing of masks is mandatory  
 at Masses celebrated throughout our diocese. Thank    
 you for your support and compliance as we as a               
 community of faith come together to worship in  
 safety.  

                              

                 May God grant the fullness of eternal life                                   

                               to Robert Lindquist,  
                                St. Mary Parishioner. 
             

                      We extend our deepest sympathy  
                             to his family and friends. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
SAINT THOMAS AQUINAS ACADEMY 
Principal - Mike Cattani 
   Elementary Office:    715-582-4041 
   Middle/High Office:   715-735-7481 
   Web site: www.thomas-aquinas.org  

YOUTH MINISTRY 

BUILDING THE DOMESTIC CHURCH  
WHILE STRENGTHENING OUR PARISH 
Sunday Night Bingo has been cancelled until  
further notice due to the recent rise in local      
COVID-19 cases. We will still hold our regular Knights 
of Columbus Council Meeting at 7pm on Monday,      
October 19. Fourth Degree will meet at 6:30.  
 

Steve Wilke, Grand Knight 
swilke@new.rr.com 
715-732-4911 

The Magazine/Cookie Sale will end this week. This 
year’s sale is all online. Please contact the school for 
more information on how to place an order.  

 The Upper Room                                  
 High school youth (grades 9-12) - If you are ready       
 to take the next step in your faith journey, come and      
 be part of our next small group this Sunday,  
 October 18. We will meet at 11:30am in the Holy   
 Family Parish Center on Taylor Street in Marinette. If   
 you did not sign up in advance you are encouraged  
 to join us, but should bring your own lunch.   

BUILDING FAMILIES 
          OF FAITH 

Please feel free to contact Deb Meunier at any time. 
Best way to reach me is via text message or email. 
Contact info can be found on cover page of bulletin.  
 

Week 3-4:  Grades 1-11  
Which ministry or service outreach project did you 
choose? Remember to write a short reflection on your 
experience. Thank you for being Christ for others! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please watch for Weekly Newsletter emailed each 
week to all registered Faith Formation Families. 

Why Are There Liturgical Cycles?  
Question: Why Does the Church Have Different  
Liturgical Cycles?  
 

Answer:   
While most Catholics know that the Church Year is  
divided into various seasons (e.g. Advent, Christmas, 
Ordinary Time, etc.), many are unaware that the one 
Church Year is not like the one that follows. While the 
main seasons and feasts are the same from year to 
year, the 3-year cycle for Sundays and the 2-year   
cycle for weekdays means that, as a general rule, the  
readings in the Lectionary that we hear at Mass will 
change from year to year, helping us to have a richer 
encounter with Sacred Scripture. Each new cycle  
begins with the beginning of the liturgical year, the 
First Sunday of Advent.  
 

The reasoning behind this innovation is outlined in 
Sacrosanctum Concilium, the “Dogmatic Constitution 
on the Sacred Liturgy” of the Second Vatican Council: 
“The treasures of the bible are to be opened up more 
lavishly, so that richer fare may be provided for the 
faithful at the table of God's word. In this way a more 
representative portion of the holy scriptures will be 
read to the people in the course of a prescribed 
number of years” (no. 51). This was fully achieved in 
1969 when the new cycles of readings were approved 
by Pope Saint Paul VI.   
 

To learn more about the Liturgy of the Word within 
the Mass, visit: www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/
the-mass/order-of-mass/liturgy-of-the-word/index.cfm  
©LPi  

Remembrance Weekend 
The weekend of October 31-November 1 
is Remembrance Weekend for loved ones 
who have passed during the last year. To 
have your loved one recognized at a St. Mary Mass,     
please call Barb Trempe at 715-582-3876 or Deb 
Meunier at 715-923-4938. For remembrance at  
SS. Joseph & Edward, call the parish office at        
715-789-2254. Please contact us ASAP so that we can 
accommodate your intention request(s). 

Youth Ministry Leadership Team 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 19 
at 6pm (either in person or on-line). We will have an 
important conversation about Steubenville 2021, along 
with several other important topics. 

 FAITH FORMATION—BOTH PARISHES 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 Tuesday, October 20 
  5:00pm Finance Council meeting at Peshtigo 
Wednesday, October 21 
  7:00pm Buildings & Grounds meeting at Walsh 
Thursday, October 22 
  5:30pm PPC meeting in cafeteria at Peshtigo 
Tuesday, October 27 
  6:30pm PPC meeting at Walsh 
Tuesday, November 10 
  5:15pm Finance Council Meeting at Walsh  
 

       Please join us for our  
        Monthly Holy Hour  
  on Wednesday, October 28  
      at 6:00pm in Peshtigo. 

THANK YOU FOR SHARING WITH YOUR PARISH 
              ST. MARY OCTOBER 11, 2020 

                     SACRIFICIAL GIVING    
$  3,806.00     Registered Envelopes            
      108.00      Loose       
      800.21      ACH/We Share               
$4,714.21     TOTAL GIVING                           
                       OTHER INCOME  
$      58.85      Aluminum Cans 
        27.00      Candles 
       10.00      Mass Stipends 
       50.00      Stole Fees 
$  145.85      TOTAL OTHER 
                       RESTRICTED 
$       5.00       Boiler Fund 
     110.00       Utilities & Maintenance 
       50.00       Community Outreach 
$   150.00       Faith Formation   
$ 315.00       TOTAL RESTRICTED  
                       DIOCESAN COLLECTIONS 
$     15.00       Seminarian Collection 
     100.00       Missionary Cooperation Plan 
$  115.00      TOTAL DIOCESAN 

  THANK YOU FOR SHARING WITH YOUR PARISH 
   SS. JOSEPH & EDWARD OCTOBER 4 & 11, 2020 

Aluminum Can Update 
We recently turned in 190 lbs. of cans for St. 
Mary and 171 lbs. for SS. Joseph & Edward. 
At  30 cents per lb., we received $57.00 and 

$51.30, respectively. We also turned in other items 
totaling $1.85 for St. Mary and $12.00 for SS. Joseph 
& Edward. The YTD totals (July 1-present) are $422.19 
for St. Mary and $373.00 for SS. Joseph & Edward. 
Wow! There are still a lot of cans piling up, so we will 
turn in cans again very soon. Thanks to all the          
contributors to this mini-fundraiser.   Deacon Chuck  

Thank You to this week’s bulletin sponsor: 
           Cegelski & Cegelski, SC 
                    Kevin R. Cegelski, CPA 
                    Accounting & Income Tax Services 
                        

  Deadline for bulletin articles is 12:00pm Monday. 

 World Mission Sunday 
Today is World Mission Sunday. We celebrate by   
remembering our baptismal call to bring the Gospel 
to all. Today’s collection supports the work and     
witness of the mission church as it provides for the 
priests, religious and lay leaders who offer the Lord’s 
mercy and concrete help to the most vulnerable             
communities in the Pope’s missions. Thank you for 
your generous support. 

                           SACRIFICIAL GIVING    
   $  4,563.00        Registered Envelopes            
            62.00       Loose       
   $ 4,625.00       TOTAL GIVING                           
                            OTHER INCOME  
   $       63.30       Aluminum Cans 
             8.00        Energy 
           40.00       Mass Stipends 
           50.00       Stole Fees 
   $   161.30       TOTAL OTHER 
                            RESTRICTED 
   $      20.00       Roof 
           20.00       Needy 
   $  1,475.00       St. Joseph Cemetery   
   $1,515.00       TOTAL RESTRICTED  
                            DIOCESAN COLLECTIONS 
   $      50.00       Holy Land 
         120.00       Disaster Relief          
           41.82       Propagation of Faith 
             9.34       Latin America 
             9.84       Eastern Europe 
   $   231.00       TOTAL DIOCESAN 


